National Baseball Hall of Fame and Museum, Inc.

May 10, 1999

Mr. Michael L. Tanel
President, Tanel International
250 Bishop's Way, Suite 202

Dear Mike:

Brookfield, WI 53005

Thank you for your letters, photographs and letter of authenticity regarding the last game shoes worn by Robin Yount. This material will be added to our files.

Our Accession's Committee convened and voted to accept the spikes into the permanent collection. They will make a nice addition to our new inductee display located in the plaque gallery.

You may send the shoes via Federal Express to my attention. After we receive the shoes, will send you a formal Deed of Gift form that transfers ownership of the shoes from you to the National Baseball Hall of Fame. We will then sign the form and send you a copy with a lifetime pass to the Hall and a certificate signed by our president.



Thank you, once again, for thinking of us and bringing Mr. Yount's shoes to our attention. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

Registrar ©

25 Main Stiert P.O. Box 590, Cooperstown, New York 13326-0590



